
Kent Fraud Alert System 
 

 

Emergency Alerts System 

The Emergency Alerts System is being tested on Sunday 23rd April and as 
always, criminals will be eager to take advantage of anything new. Therefore, we have some 
advice for you below from “Which” to spot any resulting scams. 

If you think that you may have been a victim of a scam, then contact 

your Bank immediately, which you can do by calling 159 and report it 

to Action Fraud at www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 0300 123 2040. 

 

 

 

 


